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Dear Travel Partners, 
 
The following NEW Philippine Airlines’ Travel Procedures for Manila will take effect on 
July 27, 2020. PAL passengers are asked to Pre-Register 3 days prior to their departure 
for Manila thru the PAL website. Procedures are shown below: 
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Go to the PAL Website, click the TRAVEL INFORMATION tab then ABOUT COVID19 and 
choose last banner ARRIVING IN THE PHILIPPINES (for Non-OFW or Sea Farer) 

 

 

 

 

 

Passenger should choose which category they belong and fill out the form and follow directions for 
next step. 

Click This 
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Passengers without access to any electronic device MUST pre-register but need to 
write down their UNIQUE REFERENCE CODE and proceed to assistance desk on arrival.   
 
We encourage all PAL passengers to follow the above procedures, register in advance, 
pre book their hotels and transfer as necessary to avoid any inconvenience and 
experience faster processing upon arrival in Manila.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Philippine Airlines  
Canada Sales 


